

Staying Connected

Dear Church Family,

We want you to know that we are doing everything we can to stay connected with each of you during this time of uncertainty. Please make sure you are checking out all of our online services through Facebook, YouTube, Zoom, Mail Chimp, and our updated Website. You can even give online or by mail at P.O. Box 3400. Even though our physical services and activities are still canceled, we can still meet as a body of Christ through ways of technology.

We encourage each of you during this time to stay connected with your Sunday School class, your church members, your family, and friends. Whether you have a video chat for your Sunday School lesson; call someone to encourage and pray with them; or even mail a letter to someone who may not have Internet access; there are many ways we can still stay connected.

Please continue to contact the church office if you have any questions, have a prayer request, or even need any assistance getting essential needs from the grocery store. We are here to minister to you.

You are loved and missed. We hope to see you again soon.

INTERCESSORY PRAYER

Our Members:

JoAnn Clay, Maxine Godin, Jim Hall, Tom Hicks, Scott Joris, Jim Kauffman, Janice Knowles, Bob Schell, Martha Strube, Frank Thompson, Jimy Williams, Unspoken

Friends and Family:

Pat Adams, Vince Babson, Diane Hatfield, Tom Hersh, Mark Jackson, Clyde Marshall, Will Rainey, Betty Sharp, Tempy Irene Sharp, Linda Stowe, Larkin Stringer, Roger Webb

<u> Assisted Living/Nursing & Homebound:</u> Edith Bennett, Betty Evans, Luceil Harrison, Mary Ann Heath, Hilda Marshall, Grace Resseau, Sug Walton, Amelia Wilson

Missionary Families:

Trey Lancaster family in Zimbabwe, Norman family serving in Spain

Sympathy:

Our Christian love and sympathy are extended to Dwight and Dot Eaton in the loss of their son, Steve.

STAY CONNECTED with First Baptist Church of Eatonton

Contact the Church Office at 706-485-3331 for Questions











CHURCH MEMBER BIRTHDAYS

March 29—April 11

4/1—Betty Evans

4/3—Lanette Odum

4/7—Kelly Bridges

4/7—Sharon Thomas 4/8—Sylvia Cheney

4/11—Sonny Turner

REPORTS

Sunday, March 15, 2020

Morning Worship Sunday School

Budget needs Weekly 9,395.00 **Budget Receipts** 6,461.00 Budget Needs YTD 103,345.00 Budget Receipts YTD 96,389.00

First Baptist Church 115 N. Madison Ave/P.O. Box 3400 Eatonton, GA 31024 706-485-3331 www.firstbaptisteatonton.org

BAPTIST CHURCH

First Baptist Church P. O. Box 3400 Eatonton, GA 31024 Telephone: 706-485-3331 Return Service Requested

MISSION MINDED

Thank you to all who gave towards the **Putnam Christian Outreach Food Drive**.

Operation Christmas Child Year Round Gift Ideas

March—Crafts & April—Stuffed Animals
Savvy shoppers know they can impact more children around the world for eternity
by looking for shoebox items throughout the year.

